
PTO Meeting Minutes – May 2, 2017 
 
Just the board met as Mr. Miller and Ms. O weren’t in attendance due to 
a mis-communication. 
 
PTO Updates 
 
Treasurer: Michelle Danielson presented the Treasurer’s Report.  She 
explained the checks paid were for things like supplies for Mrs. Pinto, 
the school nurse; Ella Wink Scholarship Fund; Project Graduation; and 
the fish tank  stand in the LOI.  We did receive a check from Box Tops 
For Education for just over $100.  Closing balance is $7088.92 
 
Step-Up:  The next Step Up meeting will be on Wednesday, May 10 at 
7:30pm at the Roxbury Library.  Plans are coming along.  The committee 
welcomes parent help as well as monetary donations to help make the 
dance a success and a great time for our 8th graders! 
 
Teacher Appreciation:  Wednesday, 5/3. 
This meeting was held the night before the Teacher Appreciation 
luncheon.  Donations came in and a small group of parents assisted 
during the luncheon.  It was a huge success and all of the staff appeared 
to be thrilled with the offerings.  A special thank you to all who helped 
with this, especially Carolyn Perry! 
 
Board for 2017-18:  At this point, there is very little interest.  We ask for 
parents to attend the final meeting on Monday, June 5. 
 
 


